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The CAS Computer Committee has taken as its charge the responsibility to act as liaisons between 
CAS departments and the University with regard to technology such as; online development and 
instruction, software support, hardware, infrastructure and new technology as it develops on campus.  
To that end this semester the committee has met with representatives from USF Information 
Technology and USF Research Computing to learn about important developments in these areas 
including catalog and service changes, wireless network access, faculty outreach and improvements in 
existing technology


